Holloway Church Announcements – Sabbath 22 April 2022

Happy Sabbath everyone, I’m Patricia Pilgrim and I’d like to welcome you to our Sabbath service today. Whether you are worshiping with us online or in person, it is my prayer that we will all be richly blessed today.

Some general housekeeping points for your attention, particularly for those worshiping with us in person for the first time: if you wish to use the toilets, they are situated in the corners of the inner foyer near the entrance to the church. 

The emergency exits with clear signs are at the rear and front of the church. There are no plans for a fire drill today, so if you hear the alarm, please make your way quickly and in an orderly fashion through the exits and meet in front of the college to the left for further instructions. 

I’d like to also remind all parents that the safety of your children is paramount, so please be mindful of their whereabouts whilst in Church. As we continue open our doors to all members it is important that you know where your children are and that they behave in a respectful manner throughout.

Here are some announcements for your attention:

ADRA
To anyone wishing to donate to the ADRA Appeal, please see Sister Karen Onek after service today to pick up a donation envelope.

Core of Adventism
From 7th -14th May the British Union Conference will be hosting its annual Core of Adventism evangelistic campaign. The theme for the programme is: We Still Believe, and will explore the true beliefs of the Seventh-day Adventist faith.

The programme starts from 7pm to 9pm daily, and from 11am to 4pm on Sabbaths.

The programme, led by Evangelism Director Pastor Kirk Thomas, will be hosted here at Holloway and will also be streamed virtually. We will have a number of speakers throughout the week, presenting key relevant topics. There will also be a childrens programme each evening from 7 and 7.30pm.

To watch live online you can tune in to the BUC Media and SEC Media YouTube and Facebook pages. You can also tune in via tapping into your Zoom app, keying in Meeting ID 898 9298 1284, and entering password BELIEVE.

For more information, please see the poster on the noticeboard.


And finally…

International Day of Praise
On Sabbath 16th July 2022 we will be hosting an International Day of Praise, we will celebrate our diversity through praise and worship from around the world. We are inviting everyone present today and everyone watching at home to this special programme, remember to come in your traditional attire. 
If you would like take part in the special day, please contact Sis Marcia McKenzie on 07852 974395 for further details.


This brings me to the end of today’s announcements; Don’t forget you can catch today’s and our previous services on our YouTube channel, simply search: Holloway SDA Church.

Thank you for listening, I’m Patricia Pilgrim, stay blessed and have a wonderful Sabbath.
